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Key Discussion Points: 

• Welcome, review agenda and introductions 

• Review Annual DDOT Report and Associated Data 

• Discussion on Scooter Program 

• Neighborhood Parking Updates 

• Additional Capital Bike Share Installations 

• Closing Comments 

• Adjourn   

 

Summary: After a welcome by the co-chairs, Josh Finver reviewed data from AU’s annual report 

to DDOT taking questions from neighbors on the report. Next the working group engaged in a 

discussion on how to manage scooters often used by AU students on and near the campus. 

Next Josh briefed the group on additional Capital Bike share stations being added by AU in 

accordance with the 2021 Campus Plan. The group closed out by looking forward to their next 

meeting date in February.  

 


